APRIL 2015 ELECTION REPORT

I had wanted to report to you that the election packets were complete and ready to be mailed early next week, however recent events won't allow that.

I do want to report what all was done prior to me being told to stop.

After I had everything printed I noticed an error in the voter instruction letter regarding the deadline for ballot return. At my own expense I printed a notice of the error with the correct return date and was adding them into the packets.

The position of the names on the ballot was drawn by lot as required in paragraph H of the election procedure. I had 2 friends that I have known for over 20 years, a married couple, conduct the drawing. I had 2 brown paper bags. One had 6 numbers and the other had the 6 names. The lady drew a number from the one bag and the man drew a name from the other bag. That is how the names were placed on the ballot.

There is a security feature on the ballots which I was going to divulge to the tellers at the start of the counting.

Approximately 1/3 of the election packets are ready.

Ed Wagner